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TO MY SCIS FAMITY STAFF MEMBERS

Dear Staff,

Greetings of the dayl

At the onset, let me thank each and every one of you for supporting the school as a place of learning. I truly
appreciate all the hard work put in by each and every teacher, young & old, experienced & inexperienced, as this
is an entirely new learning situation. As my personal moto, I have always told each and every one of you on
various occasions that "Change is the only constant of life" and that is exactly what we all are experiencing
today. For so many of you, it is extremely difficult to plan your online classes in addition to managing your
household chores, your responsibility towards your spouse, your children and other family members. ln spite of
all obstacles you have seen that the children of SCIS are not neglected. Each of you have carried on in our
tradition of taking classes in the best possible manner , irrespective of being observed by so many adults in
addition to the students .

lnspite of all this, it is the first time in the history of SCIS, that thou it is the 2nd of the month and your salaries
have not been deposited. As you all are aware this was an unusual situation and we had to literally request and
plead for our fees from some of the parents.

Due to this, I am very happy to announce that your salaries should be deposited in your account latest by the 6th
of this month. I am truly apologetic in this delay as I know each and every one of you have so many financial
obligations, but with the current situation I have no choice. I request you to continue in giving me your support
and cooperation in the times to come to uphold the honour and dignity of our great lnstitution called SCIS.

Please continue doing the good work that you are all doing in engaging our children in a positive manner.

We have to plan for a life post lockdown and come up with innovative solutions for physical distancing among
students in schools.

I would certainly ask you for ideas and suggestions in our first ever online faculty meeting , next week.

Thank you so much

Be safe, stay blessed, stay home

God bless you all.

JaiHind!
Warm regards,

John Andrew Bagul
Principal
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